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From: Arnall, Maurice [mailto:Maurice.Arnall@aquila.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2005 7:32 AM 
To: james.watkins@psc.mo.gov 
Subject: RE: Information request 
 
Thanks 
  
Call me when you get in. 
  
816.737.7751 
 

From: james.watkins@psc.mo.gov [mailto:james.watkins@psc.mo.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2005 4:55 PM 
To: Arnall, Maurice 
Subject: RE: Information request 
 
Swearengen has proposed a September 29th direct testimony filing date for all parties in the rate design case.  In 
order to make that a simultaneous filing date we will need billing units, rate impacts, and proof of revenues 
(accounting for rate switchers) for the Company's rate design proposal by September 1st.  An alternative would 
be for Company to file its direct on September 1st, and the other parties would file direct on September 29th. 
  
I think this is pretty ambitious. 
  
Talk to you in the morning. 
 

From: Arnall, Maurice [mailto:Maurice.Arnall@aquila.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2005 4:30 PM 
To: james.watkins@psc.mo.gov 
Cc: Tracy, Matt 
Subject: Information request 
Importance: High 
 
Swearengen says you need a commitment from us to provide certain information by Sept. 1.  Can you detail what 
it is you need? 

I'll call you in the morning to discuss.  

Maurice L. Arnall  
Director - Aquila Regulatory Services  

Aquila, Inc.  



10700 E. 350 Highway  
Kansas City, MO 64138  

Phone 816.737.7751  
Fax 816.743.3751  
maurice.arnall@aquila.com  
                                                                 
There are no bad loads, just bad pricing.  

 
This document and any attachments are intended solely for the named addressee, are confidential and may be 
subject to legal or other professional privilege.  The copying or distribution of them or any information they 
contain, by anyone other than the addressee, is prohibited.  If you have received this document in error, 
please let us know by telephone and delete all copies from your computer system.  It is the recipient's 
responsibility to check this email and any attachments for viruses.  Any confidentiality or privilege is not 
waived or lost because this email has been sent to you by mistake.
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